
______________ THANK  YOU __
February 12, 2024

Dear Badger School Board Members,

In honor of MN School Board Recognition Month, we would like to say thank you 
for your commitment to our school. We applaud your efforts to ensure a high 
quality of education and opportunity for participation in extracurricular activities 
for all of our students. Your dedicated year-round service to our school and 
community makes it a great place to teach and learn!

Sincerely,

The Badger Education Association

________________________


